
This new Plan will guide our priorities and work for the next four
years. The Strategic Plan will build on our current strengths while 
addressing areas where we can improve. You will find strong
alignment between the Strategic 
Plan and who we have been striving 
to be – a place where you want to 
work, where students want to learn, 
and a school division that excels 
at its core business of student 
well-being and learning. Principals 
and managers will meet with staff 
in the coming weeks to share 
this year’s focus areas. 

Like most school years, the 2024-25 school year will present
opportunities and a few challenges. However, we have an
incredible team of people willing to embrace opportunities, take
on challenges, and continue to make Prairie South Schools the
great place it is. Thank you for that work and have a fantastic
school year!
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On behalf of the Board of Education
and Senior Administration, welcome
to the 2024-25 school year. 

This year marks the beginning of the
Board’s new Strategic Plan.



We are excited to welcome over 50 teachers to our team for
the 2024-2025 school year! Pictured below are some of the
teachers who attended the orientation on August 22.  

Welcome Teachers to
Prairie South



We would love to hear from you!

 
Do you have any stories or ideas to share? Please email
communications@prairiesouth.ca to submit them today!

Upcoming Events

September 3
First Day of School
Regular Board Meeting

September 7
Homestand 24

September 8
International Literacy Day

September 13-22
Immigration Welcoming Week

September 24
Board Planning Meeting

September 24-October 9
Nominations accepted for
upcoming School Board Election

September 26-27
School-based Administrators’
Meeting

September 30
National Day for Truth &
Reconciliation (Orange Shirt Day)

Our Transportation Department
works hard over the summer
placing over 2700 students
onto 106 bus routes! Our
certified mechanics ensure all
buses are in peak condition for
our bus drivers to transport all
students safely to school.


